Town of Aberdeen
Public Input Form for

NCDOT HIGHWAY Project U-5814 AND U-5815
US HIGHWAYS 1 AND 15-501

Contact Information (Optional)

Date:

Name: Phone Number:

Address of Affected Property: Mailing Address if Different from Affected Property
Address:

Organization/Agency:

Email:
Preferred Contact: |:| Email [_] Phone |:| Mail

Please provide comments regarding the impacts you expect this project to have on your home, business,
or travels. Please leave this form with an Aberdeen Planning Department staff person. We will be happy
to make a copy for you if requested. This information will be provided to the NCDOT Division 8 Office
located at 902 N Sandhills Blvd. You may also contact Brandon Jones, the Division Engineer, directly at
(910) 944-2344 or bhjones@ncdot.gov
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